AQUATICS ADVISORY COMMITTEE REPORT

REGULAR MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2018, AT 1:30 P.M.

A regular meeting of the Aquatics Advisory Committee (AAC) was called to order
by the Chairman, Brian K. Stack, at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, November 8, 2018, in
the Board Room at Gateway Complex.

Present, in addition tc the Chairman, were Carol A. Meehan, Vice Chairman, Dale
0. Reynolds, Secretary, Norman P. Gorsuch, Barbara S. Jordan, Daryl A.
Svoboda, and Sue DiMaggio Adams, GRF Board representative and ex-officio
member. E.J. Koch was excused. Also in attendance was Jeffrey P. Matheson,
Director of Resident Services.

The report of the Committee’s regular meeting held on Octobher 11, 2018, was
approved as written.

There were no Resident Forum speakers.
There was no Chairman’s Report.
No subcommitiee reports were presented.

A letter was presented from Chuck and Jane Moran regarding a positive experience
with Summer Family Swim at Hillside,

An announcement was made that the outdoor pools have begun Winter reduced
hours. Dollar is closed for deck repair. A new heater was installed at Hillside.

Mr. Matheson presented the attendance reports.

A continued discussion regarding pool/Fithess Center use by guests of members
who are physically incapable of accompanying their guests. Discussion to be
continued at the January meeting of AAC.

Committee members gave a positive response to the passible initiation of
private/small group swim lessons at Tice Creek pool, which will be taught by a
certified instructor, and urged the continued planning of the program.

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting was
adjourned at 2:30 p.m,

The next regular meeting of the AAC will be held on Thursday, January 10, 2018,
at 1:30 p.m. in the Board Room at Gateway Complex.
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